
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
Family fast   

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

       Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 

Daisy Cummings(A) Pope Francis (RIP) Steven Marsden (B/Day) Marsden Family, Sheila Reilly (LD) 
     

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 260 Tim Mulachy 
 

£25 No 67 Ken Edmundson 
 

£25 No 252 John Frost 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £1425:58 

 
 

                                                                   
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday: St Peter’s church 
10am 

Tuesday:  See Funeral notice. 
Wednesday:  St Peter’s church           

10am 
  Thursday:  No Mass 

Friday:  St Peter’s Church        
10am 

Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 
6pm 

Sunday:   St Peter’s Church        
9am 

The Priory                                     
10-30 am.  
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 27thth April 25 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 3rd of May at St Peters church 
11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

  

Dates for your Diary!                                                                 

3rd May DBS clinic for all volunteers. 
See The notice.  

 28th June Summer Fair.                 
Further details to follow in next few 
weeks.                                                                                                      

  

 

 

 

DBS Clinic.                  
Saturday 3rd May.                  

This will be held in the St Peter’s 
Presbytery, 10am – 12 noon for all 
those attending could you please 

bring documents such as passports, 
current driving licence, birth 

certificate and at least one of the 
documents must show full name, 

DOB and current address. The 
guidance will be on the notice 

boards at the back of the churches 
which has full details of 

requirements.                               
If you require further information, 

please speak to Joe Salter  

 

   

     Sacramental Programme. 

These are the dates for the children 
attending non-Catholic schools.   

Saturday 31st May                        
Saturday 7th June                         
Saturday 14th June                         
Saturday 21st June                            
Saturday 28th June                                 

All the above dates are at                 
10am – 10:45am to be held in the 

Sacristy at St Peter’s Church. 

 

Family Game Night.               
Friday 9th May                                

Starts 7pm until 9pm                     
(Doors open 6-30 pm)  

St Peter’s Sports and Social Club 

£5 per family of 4 or £2 individual 
includes Hot Dog. Tickets available at 

the back of church.  

Games include Beetle Game, who 
wants to be a chocoholic quiz, picture 

quiz.                                               
Come and have an evening of family 

fun. 

Easter. 

Thank you to all those responsible 
for cleaning and decorating the 

churches in preparation for Easter. 

Both churches look amazing.  

Lenten Challenge.   

A huge well done to everyone who has 
taken part in this challenge. While the 
final fund-raising amount is yet to be 

counted the group have raised in 
excess of £1200, Donation boxes will 

remain at the back of the churches 
until after this weekend for any final 

donation. 

There is a notice at the back of the 
churches explaining the distance 
travelled, places the group visited 
virtually and the number of steps. 

Thank you for your support. 

  

                        

Funeral.                                
Tuesday 29th April at the Priory 

10am                                        
Requiem mass for Margaret Brewer   

followed by cremation at 
Pleasington crematorium.                        


